The Voice of Ontario’s Electricity Distributors

May 29, 2015

Ontario Energy Board

Attn: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
PO Box 2319

27th Floor

2300 Yonge Street

Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Rate Design for Electricity Commercial and Industrial Customers EB-2015-0043

The Electricity Distributors Association (EDA) is interested in participating in the consultation on the Rate
Design for Electricity Commercial and Industrial customers. The EDA looks forward to working with the
OEB on the next steps in redesigning rates to better prepare for the future.

Please direct all questions about the EDA’s participation in this consultation to Maurice Tucci, Director,
Regulatory Affairs and Technical Policy at mtucci@eda-on.ca or 905-265- 5336.

Sincerely,

John Loucks

Executive Vice President
mt
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